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SAFE ZONE TRAINING FOR AEC STUDENT STAFF
We are proud to announce that 128 of our AEC student employees recently completed the URI
Safe Zone training. This program is designed to enrich their understanding of LGBTQ+ issues

and equip them with the tools needed to foster a more inclusive learning environment for URI
students. We extend our gratitude to the facilitators from the URI Gender and Sexuality Center

for their valuable guidance and support during this training. Their expertise has been
instrumental in enhancing our community's commitment to inclusivity and respect.

Did you know that URI faculty and staff
can view a student's AEC visit history

through the Starfish application?
Simply click on the 'Meetings' tab in the
student's profile to see which services
they're utilizing. This insight can help

you better support their academic
success. Check it out to stay informed

about your students' use of the AEC!

UPCOMING UNION BOOTHS!

We invite URI students, staff, and faculty to visit
our upcoming Memorial Union booths to explore

the array of services offered by the AEC and
discover exciting job and class opportunities

available for Fall 2025. Join us on Thursday, April
10th 11 am - 1 pm, Thursday, April 17th 11 am - 1 pm,

and Tuesday, April 22nd 11:30 am - 1:30 pm. Our
team is here to provide information and answer

any questions you may have.
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